
DIGNITY 
     Synonyms:  composure, poise, aplomb, formality, equanimity, 
     forbearance 

Other people stand in awe of the way she handles herself when the 
heat is on. 

Inborn dignity sets the high standards of behavior in your every 
day living.  On the other hand, you expect other people to have the 
same ethics. 

The poise with which she conducts herself in social settings 
suggests a certain level of sophistication and refinement. 

He operates with a sense of dignity and poise under a wide variety 
of circumstances. 

She is commendable for controlling deep feelings that could lead to 
antagonism.   

The marvelous dignity she shows would be a good representative for 
an organization that values its image.   

He restrains his imagination or aspirations, being sensitive to 
criticism and having a sense of loneliness or isolation.   

She shows good sense combined with normal, healthy emotional 
reactions and expressions.   

Personal difficulties are reserved for personal life and she 
resists unwarranted intrusions in her privacy. 

Stable and consistent, her moods do not get the best of her.  

Faced with enormously stressful situations, his dignified bearing 
brings the admiration of his peers. 

Her quiet dignity keeps others at arm's length, as she makes it 
obvious that she does not wish her personal space to be intruded 
upon. 



His air of formality forbids the casual approach.  It would seem 
entirely inappropriate to laugh loudly or be too carefree in his 
presence. 

Calm, cool and collected around other people, your decisions and 
judgments are made on a gut instinct level.  

You are a self-starter, energetic, enthusiastic and poised. 

Your high standards and code of ethics are expressed in a dignified 
manner.   

Your sense of dignity helps control your emotions and provides a 
mask of poise.   This allows you to shield your true feelings from 
those about you when it is inappropriate to reveal them. 

Your ability to think and act smoothly combines with a sense of 
poise and pride to help you communicate your ideas fluently. 


